
Regulation 14 Consultation - again! 

Thank you to everybody who responded to the Regulation 14 consultation on the 
Deddington Pre-Submission Neighbourhood Plan earlier. Unfortunately there is one 
document that was missing before. This was the full Draft SEA report by AECOM (in addition 
to the two site reports and Housing Needs Assessment by AECOM). It is a requirement of the 
neighbourhood plan process that this full report be circulated and publicised. So here it is  – 
a big file so takes some time to load. 
 
You have six weeks to respond to it if you wish – the deadline being 6 May 2023. Please send 
your comments to info@deddingtonneighbourhoodplan.org  or by post to Parish Office, 
Windmill Centre, Hempton Road, Deddington, OX15 0QH (marked for the attention of Cllr 
Alan Collins and the DNP steering group). 
 
We are sorry for our oversight (and the extra reading for you). This additional consultation 
should not delay the neighbourhood plan process because Cherwell District Council will not 
proceed to the next stage – the Regulation 16 consultation, with the plan modified in light of 
your responses – during the pre-local election period. CDC has put off certain decision-
making and consultations until after the local elections on 4 May. 
 

http://weebly-file/7/2/0/6/72062771/deddington_np_sea_final_environmental_report_march_2023.pdf
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